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In preparation for your interview tomorrow regarding the Foster Youth Database, I offer the attachments and the 
following summary. In the past, SCCOE entered into an agreement with Terben to deliver a Foster Youth database. 
Essentially, Terben fa iled to deliver a usable product. As a result of this failure, SCCOE ended the relationship with 
Terben. Since the SCCOE had made a commitment to deliver this product, the technology services branch then 
developed a product. The development has been done in house. It is known as Foster Vision. The product is developed 
and has been populated with data with the county office programs. Four of our districts had agreed to participate in a 
beta testing of Foster Vision. The four districts were Morgan Hill, Campbell, Franklin-McKinley, and Oak Grove. Morgan 
Hill and Campbell have begun the beta testing pilot. 

We have developed a draft MOU to be used as a data sharing agreement. Currently, we are in t he process of fina lizing 
the data sharing agreement and securing commitments from districts to use the product. It is our goal to take the 
product out of beta testing this spring and launch it with any interested districts effective for next school year. 

If you'd like to discuss any of this prior to meeting, please feel free to call me. As an FYI, t here have been multiple media 
inquiries regarding this matter over a period of years. 
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